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Mr. J..- .ROSS, Chairman of the Gymnasium -U il din; Committee, at the request 

of the Principal,then reviewed the problems and difficulties con­

fronting the Committee since the inception of tin. plans for a per­

manent gymnasium and more particularly those arising at the present 

time in consequence of the growth of the department of Physical 

Education,and placed before the meeting the reasons which had led 

to the decision of the Gymnasium Building Committee to recommend

the choice of a site on the Campus.

Dr. A.S.LAMB, Director of the Department of Physical education,then read 

a copy of his letter to the Gymnasium Building Committee,dated 

December 23rd,1921,copies of which were distributed to the meeting 
(copy appended)

He also read a RESOLUTION from the McGill University Athletic 
Association favouring the location of the Gymnasium on Macdonald 
Park.

DISCUSSION followed in which Messers Hamilton,Foss,Flanigan and other 
student representatives took part.

The following points were brought out:
1. In the opinion of the speakers the future centre of student 

activities would lie in Macdonald Park.
2. Even at the present time the erection of the building near 

the Stadium would lead to a great increase in the interest taken in 
outdoor athletics and would leave but a small percentage of the 
student body who would be inconvenienced by the distance of the 
Gymnasium from the class rooms.

3. In the opinion of the student representatives the inconven­
ience and inefficiency which would result from placing the building 
on Macdonald Park has been greatly exaggerated.

4. The need of dressing room and other accomodation in connec-
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